
 

November 5, 2015 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 

8/1ð8/5   School Closed  

                  (Teacher In-Service) 

8/24 Mandatory Parent Meeting 

9/5 School Closed (Labor Day) 

9/14 Back to School Night  

11/11 School Closed (Veteranôs Day) 

11/21 Thanksgiving Potluck 

11/22   School Closed (Parent Teacher 

           Conference)   

11/23 School Closed (Teacher In-

Service) 

11/24ð11/25 School Closed  

               (Thanksgiving Day)  

12/23 School Closed (Christmas Eve) 

12/26 School Closed  

           Christmas Day) 

12/27  School Closed  (Christmas 

Day) 

 The Next Chapter for ONEgeneration Childcare 

 

Dearest ONEgeneration Families, 

As you all know, we just had our NAEYC visit! This is something that 

we have been preparing for in the past many-many months. We have 

spent tireless and endless hours documenting and organizing NAEYC 

criteria. To be more exact, each classroom has a portfolio with over 417 

documentation of criteria that relates to the following standards:  teach-

ers, teaching, assessment, relationships, curriculum physical environ-

ment, health, leadership, families and communities. Nationwide, less 

than 9% of the preschools are NAEYC accredited. One of the reasons 

behind this low accreditation rate is the fact that many preschools are not 

high quality and are unable to become high quality as NAEYC standards 

are set very high compared to state licensing which sets the minimum 

standards. A perfect example would be teacher qualifications and teacher to 

student ratios (important indicators of quality). The minimum standard to be 

come a teacher in the state of California is the bare minimum of 12 core 

child development  units. NAEYC requires teachers to have a minimum of 

an Associate of Arts Degree in Child Development (the requirements 

change to a Bachelor's of Art Degree in Child Development by 2020). The 

second example is the teacher to student ratio. State of California requires a 

1:4 teacher to student ratio for the infants but NAEYC requires a 1:3 teach-

er to student ratio. Furthermore, starting at the age of two the teacher to stu-

dent ration is 1:12 but NAEYC requires 1:6. It is clear to see that the stand-

ards set by NAEYC set the stage for high quality care which every child 

needs and deserves. I am ecstatic that we now are at the stage where we 

await for the results of our NAEYC accreditation visit! 

Respectfully,  

Kristine  

Dr. Kristine Vardanyan  

   

  

 

Roaring Lions  



 Reminders and Announcements  

E-mails 

Please be sure to provide us with your e-mail address on the sign-up sheet located in your classroom. Please be 

sure your writing is clear and legible. Classrooms will use these e-mail addresses to send you pictures and an-

nouncements.   

Kid Kreations  

Itôs that time of the year again!!! Kids Kreations specializes in transforming original works of art into personalized 

gifts and keepsakes that families will treasure for a lifetime! This is an amazing opportunity to start working on 

these priceless gifts just before the holidays and the best part is all children can participate. More directions to 

come soon! 

August 24-artwork begins in classrooms  

September 7-artwork will be mailed in 

September 24-we will get the order forms and free stickers for families (featuring the child's work) 

October 7-orders will be turned in or placed online 

November 16-orders should be delivered by this date 

Giving Tree 

We want to thank all of our families who have already donated requested items from the teachers. We really-really 

appreciate all your support.  

Lunch 

We are looking forward to switching over to Organic Kids LA for our lunch program as of January of 2017. This 

would mean that children will receive mostly organic and natural hot or cold lunches. Each day, parents can choose 

from the three different Chef's Specials or pick four sides for a Bento Box Lunch. Lunches will cost about $6.25 

daily and offer a variety of choices for children who are on gluten free diets, medical restrictions or any other die-

tary restrictions. Please visit their website http://organickidsla.com/about-us/sample-menu to see a sample menu.  

Also, please be sure to fill out the brief survey before and hand it into the office on or before the end of the month.  

Music Class 

We are also very excited to announce that as of Thursday September 8, 2016, all of our children (YES! even our 

infants!) will have the opportunity to participate in a weekly music class offered by Jules Moss Music Company. 

Jules Moss is the founder of Itty Bitty Rockers Music. He is a renowned childrenôs recording artist, entertainer, and 

early childhood educator. Our music teacher is Kate Bleikamp who graduated from Colorado Christian University 

in May of 2012 with Bachelorôs degrees in Vocal Music Performance and in Psychology.  After graduation, Kate 

was accepted into Colorado State Universityôs prestigious music therapy program, where she finished a Masterôs 

degree with additional training in Neurologic Music Therapy techniques under the tutelage of Dr. Michael Thaut, 

renowned researcher and music therapist, in December of 2015. Since pursuing higher education, Kate has had the 

privilege to work with diverse clientele, including older adults, older adults with Alzheimerôs, school-aged children 

with developmental disabilities and/or delays, and in early intervention with children with developmental disabili-

ties. During her internship, she had the opportunity to work in early intervention with typically devel-

oping children and children with developmental disabilities or delays. She became board certi-

fied in April of 2015. Please help us welcome Kate to ONEgeneration! 

 



 

ROARING LIONS 

The Roaring Lions classroom is one of the two classrooms where children first transition from our infant/

toddler program. Starting at the age of two, the state of California mandates a 1:12 teacher to student ratio. 

However, at ONEgeneration, our teacher to student ratio is 1:6! Our Roaring Lions class has four amazingly 

talented teachers!  

Please help me welcome Cynthia Cebreros back from her maternity leave. Cynthia recently gave birth to a 

healthy beautiful baby girl! Cynthia has over six years of experience working in the field of early childhood 

education. Cynthia is currently working on her Bachelor of Arts Degree in Human Development from Pacific 

Oaks College. Welcome back Cynthia!!! 

Anahit Tovmanyan just recently joined our team a few months back. Anahit has a Bachelor of Arts in 

Liberal Studies with a minor in Human Development from California State University, Northridge. Anahit has 

over six years of experience working with preschool age children and just like the majority of us, Anahit knew 

she wanted to be a teacher since she was a little girl. Currently, Anahit is pursuing a Masterôs Degree.  

Irene De Leon is the veteran teacher in the Roaring Lions with over eight years of teaching experience 

here at ONEgeneration. Irene has a Bachelor of Arts in Sociology  from Mt. St. Maryôs College as well as a 

preschool director certificate from Pierce College. Irene has proudly served in the United States Army Reserve 

for eight years.  

Finally, Veronika Karapetyan is our 4th teacher in the Roaring Lions room and comes to us from Los Angeles 

Valley College Child Development center where she worked for over five years. Veronika possesses an Asso-

ciate of Arts Degree in Child Development from Los Angeles Valley College.   

 

  


